
name the
Queens

We are excited to share that we have partnered with Oak
Cliff Bee Company to take care of our sweet little fuzzy, 
buzzy friends.  Now, we have TWO new hives with a
gorgeous downtown view painted by our favorite local
artist, Sheri Johnson-Lopez at That’s Flippin’ Smart Art.  If you haven’t
seen the hives yet, stop by The Grill in City Club to see them on the
patio.  And don’t worry, Oak Cliff Bee Company, will harvest & jar the
honey too, so stay tuned for the delicious honey again this Fall.  And
you better bee-lieve it, the interactive learning classes will be coming
in the near future as well!  Because they’re a local company, that means
their apiary is nearby too...a field trip may be needed soon!

Since we are working with a new bee company and two new hives, we
now have two new royals onsite too!  Help us name the Queens by
sharing your suggestions!  Then in the July newsletter, get ready to
vote for your favorite!
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I like
Daisy!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R3VD72X


After 10 years of dedicated service, we announce the retirement of Johnny
Campbell’s exceptional Executive Assistant, Tiffany Hornick. She has been an

integral part of our staff, always being a team player with an amazing work ethic
and bringing a cheerful smile to the office. Tiffany will be greatly missed for her
leadership, initiative, and the kindness she brought to our workplace every day.

Not to mention, Johnny will miss her unwavering support and grace under
pressure as she has been the backbone of our daily operations. Please join us in
wishing Tiffany all the best in this exciting new chapter as she and her husband,

Kevin plan to travel and enjoy a well-deserved retirement!

We are pleased to announce that Jaime Brown has stepped into Tiffany’s role
following her retirement. Jaime brings a wealth of experience, a strong skill set,

and a fresh perspective to the role.  Despite the big shoes to fill, we are confident
in her ability to lead and support our team with excellence.  Please join us in

welcoming Jaime to City Center and her new position!  

Happy Retirement & a New Welcome!Happy Retirement & a New Welcome!

Thanks to everyone that 
voted for the t-shirt design
challenge!  We’re pleased to 
share this powerful image 
that is the winning design to 
adorn the back of this year’s 
climb t-shirt.  All participants 
and volunteers will receive a 
climb t-shirt with this image on the back.  It’s another
reminder of why we continue to host the Memorial Tower
Climb and the importance of remembering those who paid
the ultimate sacrifice while trying to save others on that
fateful day.  Stay tuned for more details to follow about this
year’s climb including a call for volunteers and new details
that the supporters can enjoy during the event too.

A Fond Farewell
After nearly 28 years of dedicated

service in the Parking Department, we
also proudly celebrate the retirement

of Evelyn Oliver.  Her unwavering
commitment and steady presence have

been a cornerstone of our team.  She
has made a lasting impact in our

company and will be remembered for
many years to come.  Thank you

Evelyn, for nearly three decades of
hard work.  We wish you all the best in

this well-earned next chapter!

                                                                                    We had a great time making our very own candles in the May class!  With smells 
                                                                                    like Suede Leather, Clean Laundry, Amber Romance and Egyptian Musk and a 
                                                                                    charcuterie board filled with treats too, we had a great time sniffing and snacking
as we learned all about the world of candle making, and of course some do’s and don’ts on candle care too!  The next Bites &
Insights session will be over Chat GPT & AI and it will take place on Wednesday, August 27.  We’ll open registration for this class in
the July newsletter so save the date!

IN THE BOARDROOM


